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Jason Schwartz Publishes “Form Over Function in
the US Taxation of Crypto Might Not Be All Bad” in
Journal of Taxation of Financial Products

Date: 08/15/23

Cahill partner Jason Schwartz authored “Form Over Function in the US Taxation of Crypto Might Not Be All Bad,”
which was published in the Journal of Taxation of Financial Products.

In the publication, Jason examines the Internal Revenue Service’s (IRS) guidance on the taxation of crypto tokens.

To read the article, click below.
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